

Adults & Health Directorate

Quality Standards & Performance
Walton Street Offices
5th Floor Walton Street
Aylesbury
HP20 1UA

www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk QSPpracticeandquality@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

«Forename» «Surname» «Address_Line_1» «Address_Line_2» «Address_Line_3» «Post_Code»

Ref: «Client Ref»

13 December 2024

Dear «Forename» «Surname»

Allied Health Professions (AHP's) in Social Care and Health Care: ALIGNS Buckinghamshire Experts by Experience Survey

Buckinghamshire Council are working with the Buckinghamshire Health & Social Care Academy, NHS, and Allied Health Solutions to improve social care and health care services.

We are looking for people with experience of moving from hospitals in Buckinghamshire to home to share their views and experience. You have been contacted as you have been in hospital and received a service following discharge from Occupational Therapy within the last 8 months.

The Buckinghamshire Experts by Experience survey responses will inform, shape and influence services for the future, in particular how Allied Health Professionals (such as occupational therapists and physiotherapists) in social care and health care work together, and how this affects people accessing these services.

To complete the survey, simply fill out the enclosed questionnaire and return it to us in the pre-paid envelope by **24**th **January 2025**. You do not need to put a stamp on the envelope. Alternatively, you can complete an

online questionnaire by scanning the QR code on the last page of the enclosed questionnaire.

We will send a reminder letter out in a few weeks if we have not heard from you. If you do not wish to participate and want to make sure you do not receive a reminder, then please return the blank questionnaire to us or get in touch using the contact details below.

Thank you very much in advance for giving some of your time to help. Your views will make a difference to improving social care and health care services.

Yours sincerely,

Quality, Standards & Performance Buckinghamshire Council

Telephone: 01296 387095

Email: QSPpracticeandquality@buckinghamshire.gov.uk